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January 3rd, 1924.

Robert G. Berry, Esq., 
54. The Driveway,
0 ttawa,Ont.

Dear Mr. Berryj-

I thank you for your letter of the 
2nd Instant and for the kind wishes extended

I hope that it will be possible for 
Professor Smith and one or two other representatives 
of the University to be with you at your annual 
meeting on January 15th, when some way may be found 
of benefitting the University in Ottawa.

I should like, if possible, to 
carry out the request contained in the resolution 
of your Society, which was duly passed to me by 
Mr. McLennan, and have asked Professor Smith to 
write you direct regarding arrangements.

there in.

Most cordially reciprocating your
good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,
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